
HB 308 -- SOCIAL DISTANCING EXEMPTION FOR HOUSES OF WORSHIP

SPONSOR: Kelley (127)

This bill says houses of worship will be exempt from any social
distancing requirements contained in any order relating to the
prevention of the spread of infectious diseases issued by the
Department of Health and Senior Services. Social distancing
requirements includes any limitation on the number of people who
can gather in a single space or any requirement to maintain a
certain amount of space between individuals.


